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Collin Roehner

From: Charles Murphy
Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2016 8:48 AM
To: Records Clerk
Subject: FW: Brevard Waterworks

Greetings,  
 
Please add this to the docket file in Docket No. 140186. 
 
Charlie 
 
From: Sayler, Erik [mailto:SAYLER.ERIK@leg.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2016 12:49 PM 
To: Charles Murphy 
Subject: Brevard Waterworks 
 
Hi Charlie, 
Thanks for working to address OPC’s concerns.  Based on the oral modification to staff’s recommendation, we withdraw 
our assertions made in response to Brevard Waterworks’ November 19, 2015 filing.  We are satisfied with the result and 
we don’t need to have this procedural discussion as this time.  We are glad that the customers will receive a rate 
reduction.  OPC will not need to speak at tomorrow’s agenda conference but we are available for any questions, if any, 
on this item. 
 
Best regards, 
Erik 
 
Erik L. Sayler 
Associate Public Counsel 
Office of Public Counsel 
111 West Madison Street, Room 812 
Tallahassee, FL  32399-1400 
850-717-0337 (direct) 
850-488-9330 (main) 
850-487-6419 (fax) 
Sayler.Erik@leg.state.fl.us  
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